
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, April 11, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Meatball Sub  
 Hot Dog with Potato Rounds  
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today     
   

1. Attention 8th Grade Students: If you haven’t done so already, please turn in your 
Gown/Medallion, and Great America forms with payment to the office. Both forms can 
be found in the office and on the Gurrie website.  
 

2. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 
important activities planning meeting. 8th graders will meet during 8th grade lunch 
period and 7th grade will meet during 7th grade lunch period. If you have any questions 
see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there. 
 


